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August 26, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Re: UPDATED Staggered Entry at Sudbury Catholic Schools  
 
Please be advised that the Ministry of Education has granted a provision for school 
boards to stagger the entry of students in order to allow for more focussed attention 
on health and safety protocols. This will better support our efforts to establish 
enhanced health and safety protocols with each grade, as our students and staff 
return to new protocols and procedures affecting every facet of their school day. 
 
Please note the following entry dates:  

 
Please note the revised entry dates for St. Benedict C.S.S., St. Charles College, 
Marymount Academy, and Bishop Alexander Carter C.S.S. only: 

 
For all of  those parents/students who have chosen the online learning option, from 
Kindergarten to Grade 12, school will now begin on Monday, September 14th. 
  
If you attend St. Mark or St. Joseph schools, please be aware that all students will 
begin on Tuesday September 8th.  
 
Please note: The schools will be contacting each family of our Special Education 
Self-Contained classes to advise them of their child’s start date. 
 

 Elementary 

Tuesday, September 8th  Grade, 6, 7 and 8 
 

Wednesday, September 9th Grade 4 and 5 
 

Thursday, September 10th  SK (FDK 2), Grades 2 and 3 
 

Friday, September 11th  Junior - Kindergarten (FDK 1) and Grade 1 
 

 Elementary Secondary 

Tuesday, September 8th  Grade 7  

Wednesday, September 9th Grade 8  

Thursday, September 10th   Grade 9 

Friday, September 11th   Grade 10 

Monday, September 14th   Grade 11 

Tuesday, September 15th   Grade 12 
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